From: Leider, Mary (SAO)

To: portlandfishing@yahoo.com

Subject: SAO Response to PRR #7503

Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 11:02:00 AM

Attachments: <u>image001.pnq</u>

Dear Mr. Christopher,

The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response to your public records request sent in via our website, as follows:

I am a candidate for local office. 4 years ago I got a copy of the presidential primary voter list from you guys on CD for the state voters and i was able to break Klickitat county out of that large list. This year i am asking for the 2024 pres primary voter list cd Hopefully someone can direct me where i can get my hands on one

In response, our office does not have voter records. You would need to contact the Secretary of State directly at <u>Public Records Request | WA Secretary of State</u>, in order to obtain the records you are seeking. Please let us know if you have any questions, concerns or issues. Since we have no responsive records to fulfill your request with us, we will now consider this request closed.

Sincerely,



Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)
Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.